
 

 The Monthly Good News! 

SOHA Faculty and Staff updates 

Summer 2024 

Accreditation 

 

Awards and Honors  

Dr. Lieneck was elected to the Board of Directors for the Association of University Programs in Health Administration (AUPHA). 

Books/Book Chapters  

 

Events  

Drs. Zo and Betancourt led a two-day School of Health Administration BHA and MHA new student orientation this summer which achieved significant in-
person attendance, marking a successful and engaging start to the academic journey for our incoming students. 

Grants (submitted and funded)  

 

Patents  

 

Presentations (presented)  



Ramamonjiarivelo, Z. (2024).  The Effectiveness of Virtual Service Learning on Ageism and Social Competence (poster presentation).  Association of 
University Programs in Health Administration (AUPHA).  Tampa, Florida. 

Lieneck, C., Delellis, N., Haun, C. & Costea, D. (2024).  AUPHA Program Certification Updates and Information Sharing.  Association of University 
Programs in Health Administration (AUPHA).  Tampa, Florida. 

Press Releases  

 

Publications (in-press and accepted) 

Alexander ES, White AA, Varol A, Appel K, Lieneck C. (2024). Team- and Problem-Based Learning in Health Services: A Systematic Literature Review of 
Recent Initiatives in the United States. Education Sciences, 14(5):515.  https://doi.org/10.3390/educsci14050515 

Alani Torres, Melina Wenke, Cristian Lieneck, Zo Ramamonjiarivelo & Arzu Ari (2024) A Systematic Review of Artificial Intelligence Used to Predict 
Loneliness, Social Isolation, and Drug Use During the COVID-19 Pandemic, Journal of Multidisciplinary Healthcare, 3403-3425, DOI: 
10.2147/JMDH.S466099 

Lieneck C, Carr E, Voss M, Smith D, Townsend D, et al. (2024) Assessing Use of mHealth Applications Since 2022: A Systematic Review. Rep GlobHealth 
Res 7: 203. https://doi.org/10.29011/2690-9480.100203 

Other 

General David Rubenstein (MHA administrative residency faculty member): 

- provided a series of professional development sessions to various audiences at Fort Campbell, Kentucky. 

- provided a series of professional development sessions to healthcare administration graduate students during their summer-long internship at UCLA 

Health in Los Angeles, California  

- received a request from the Army Surgeon General to write a professional development article to present the background and value of the military 

decision-making model and to present a value proposition for using the model in brick-and-mortar community medical organizations. 

- provided a series of professional development sessions to healthcare executives during their year-long administrative fellowship at UCLA Health in Los 

Angeles, California. 

- completed an eight-year assignment as the sole public member on the Surgery Residency Review Committee of the Accreditation Council for Graduate 

Medical Education. 

- participated on a panel with other strategic leaders presenting advice and answering questions at an on-site professional development course for 300 

hospital and health system senior administrators from across the United States and abroad. 

- was interviewed by the Futures Strategy Group on the topic of professionalism and the future of medicine. 

 

https://doi.org/10.3390/educsci14050515

